OPEN ACCESS


Mid-year meeting of the Cochrane Collaboration Steering Group

Hotel Marina, Vedbæk, Denmark

22-26 April 2009

(including a full-day symposium on 22 April and sightseeing on 23 April)

The Nordic Cochrane Centre is looking forward to hosting the mid-year meeting of the Steering Group in April 2009. We have chosen a beautiful setting for the meeting on the north-east coast of Zealand, in a small city called Vedbæk. The meeting will be held at Hotel Marina, which is situated just opposite the waterfront. Trains run frequently from Copenhagen Airport directly to Vedbæk and it is a journey of 40 minutes. Vedbæk is 25 minutes away from the Copenhagen Central train station. The Danish football team always stays there before international matches (i.e. the food is good), and we have held two Cochrane editing workshops there. Below we provide some early information about the meeting. 

Symposium - Wednesday 22 April

We hope that many of you will be able to attend the full-day symposium ’Evidence-based medicine (EBM) and Cochrane reviews: challenges and opportunities’ that the Nordic Cochrane Centre is hosting at Rigshospitalet on Wednesday 22 April. We will arrange transport to and from the symposium site.

Recovery day - Thursday 23 April

On Thursday 23 April we will invite you on a tour to the Louisiana Museum of Modern Art, located in northern Zealand with a panoramic view across the belt (Øresund) and surrounded by a beautiful sculpture park. After this we will have lunch on our way to Frederiksborg Castle, where there will be time for a tour of the Castle and a walk in the park. We will return to the hotel in the late afternoon where you will have a free evening at your disposal.

Strategic planning meeting – morning of 24 April

We have booked a large plenary room for the Strategic planning meeting on the morning of 24 April (which could also cater for small group discussions) and a boardroom for the regular Steering Group meetings for 24-26 April. We would like to know whether we should book additional rooms for possible breakout sessions. 

Action: CCSG to decide if breakout rooms are needed
Invited dinner

On Saturday 25 April, we will invite you to dinner in the hotel restaurant. 

Further information

Soon after the Freiburg Colloquium, you will receive more detailed information about meeting and hotel bookings, including requests for signing up for the various arrangements. 
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Director 
Nordic Cochrane Centre
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